## **ULSTER COUNTY EXECUTIVE**

244 Fair St., P.O. Box 1800, Kingston, New York 12402

Telephone: 845-340-3800 Fax: 845-334-5724

PATRICK K. RYAN
County Executive

JOHN MILGRIM
Deputy County Executive



MARC RIDER
Deputy County Executive

**EVELYN WRIGHT**Deputy County Executive

April 30, 2021

Patrick K. Ryan, Ulster County Executive P.O. Box 1800, 244 Fair Street Kingston, NY 12402-1800

RE: Resignation from the Board of Directors of the Ulster County Economic Development Alliance

Dear County Executive Ryan,

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Board of Directors of the Ulster County Economic Development Alliance. My resignation will be effective on May 4<sup>th</sup>, 2021, pending your acceptance. It has been my pleasure to serve the County as a Director of this organization.

Moving forward, it is my pleasure to serve as a resource to the organization, consistent with the Memorandum of Understanding that permits County personnel to assist with the administrative needs of UCEDA.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Wright,

Deputy County Executive

**Ulster County**